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Through The Week 

It was very pleasing to see so many parents at Wednesday morning’s IMPACT workshop. They are a very 

good way of sharing with parents the different teaching strategies that help your child understand and deepen 

their appreciation about what they have learnt. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

ST IGNATIUS’ TOP ATTENDERS 

Congratulations to Class 4C who STILL have had 100 % attendance for the term so far!! Keep it up children. 

Class 4T are hard on your heels with 99.08% attendance and Class 3R with 98.77% 

Class Figure 

4C 100% 

4T 99.08% 

3R 98.77% 

 

PEARL Assembly 

Miss Nyugen spoke to the children from Key Stage 1 about the PEARL value of Achievement. She asked the 

children how they share their achievements with each other and their parents. Achievement is an important 

way of showing to others the best parts of our character. Jesus was an example of this through the way he 

lived his life achieving the greatest thing of all – as an example of love. Thank you children 

 

MOBILE PHONES 

Mobile phones should not be brought to school on the grounds of health and safety. If you need 
to contact your child after school this can be done through the school office otherwise 

alternative provision needs be put in place. The school cannot be held responsible for any phone 

that is brought in to school. They are an expensive item and to avoid any unnecessary problems 

they should be left at home. 

PLEASE REFER TO THE SCHOOL WEBSITE FOR FURTHER DETAIL 

 

Achievement Certificates 

Mr Bonner awarded certificates to the following children at assembly on Friday for showing good efforts and 

trying hard with their learning. Keep up the good work children.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IGNATIAN CHAMPIONS 

The manifestos are all now in! Mr Soyka will read over them over the weekend in preparation for Monday 

morning’s assembly where Mr Bonner will award our new Ignatian Champions with their badges. Thank you 

to those children from Year 6 who put themselves forward for this important role. 

 

 

 

 

Year 1  Emily Cordell 

Year 2 Joel Lola 

Year 3 Godwin Obosa 

Year 4 Angel Ruby 

Year 5 Izabella PJ 

Year 6 Jefferson Rio 
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BEST DRESSED CLASS FOR PE 

Coach Wayne has been working hard to ensure that all children are dressed in the correct kit for PE. This 

week’s winners are 5B and 4C with 83% of the class wearing the correct kit. 

 

AIM HIGH CHILDREN GO FOR 100% NEXT WEEK 

 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD WEARS THE CORRECT PE KIT ON THE DAY THAT 

IT IS TAUGHT. Thank You 

 

5B 25/30 children  = 83% 

4C 20/24 children = 83% 

3R 23/28 children = 82% 

 
 

Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated their special day this week. We hope that you had a 

lovely day. 

 

The BIG Question 

“What would happen if a robot had a human brain?” 

 

Please see what answers your child can produce around this question. Answers will be discussed at next 

week’s assembly. The best ones that the children agree on will be displayed. Get thinking children and good 

luck.  

 

This week’s prayer comes from the children in Year 6C 

 

Lord, 

 

Thank you for making me different. 

Let us celebrate our differences 

And learn to be more like you every day. 

Help us to show respect to one another 

And learn to care for each other and ourselves 

 

Thank you Lord for making us all so different. 

 

 

            HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND! 

                                                                     

    

           

 
 


